Olivia Hirst

Subject: FW: ASICS Facility, Marsden Park - SSD 9153 - Response To Submissions

From: UrbanGrowth [mailto:UrbanGrowth@sydneywater.com.au]

Sent: Tuesday, 17 July 2018 10:33 AM

To: Olivia Hirst <Olivia.Hirst@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: RE: ASICS Facility, Marsden Park - SSD 9153 - Response To Submissions

Dear Olivia,

Thank you for referring the Response to Submissions listed above to Sydney Water.
We have reviewed the documents and have no further comments to make.

Please let me know if you have further questions.

WA T:R Kind regards,

Lulu Huang

Student Town Planner

Growth Planning and Development | Liveable City Solutions
Sydney Water, Level 7, 1 Smith Street, Parramatta NSW 2150

Ph 8849 4269
lulu.huang@sydneywater.com.au




